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ANNOUNCEMENT

on

Exemption of Single Entry Tourist Visa Fee

By the order of the Ministry of Interior of the Kingdom of
Thailand dated 30 November B.E. 2559 (2016), applicants applying for
Tourist Visa (single entry) to Thailand at the Royal Thai Embassy, Manama
from 1 December 2016 to 28 February 2017 will temporary be exempted
from tourist visa fee of 16 BD.

In addition, Thailand will temporary decrease its Visa on Arrival
(VoA) fee from 2,000 THB to 1,000 THB from 1 December 2016 to
28 February 2017 for applicants of the nationalities which are entitled to
apply for VoA at designated immigration checkpoints.

Please note that the aforementioned exemption is for single entry
tourist visa fee only, other visa fees remain unchanged. The existing 30 days
visa-free status for Bahraini Passport holders remains unchanged.




